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Dear Parent / Guardian


We would like to remind you that we are running a special Breakfast Club from Monday 13 to Thursday 16 May at 8am in the Dining Hall during SATs week. We highly recommend that all pupils attend as this helps them settle and share some time with their friends before the tests start. Please enter via the main office entrance.

The cost is £2.00 for the week, please pay via Parent Pay (In items, Year 6 SATs Breakfast Club).  Everyone is welcome. We will be serving:

· Toast
· Hot chocolate
· A selection of cereals
Please let your child’s teacher know if your child has any food allergies.

If you have any questions, at all about SAT’s, please pop in and ask any member of the Year 6 team.

Please remember that your child should get to bed early during SATs week to ensure that they are well rested and ready to perform to the best of their ability.


Yours sincerely



Year 6 Team
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Dale Community Primary School
Federated with Stonehill Nursery School
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Head Teacher: Mrs L Foster
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